
 
 
 

Dear Senators Oregon Legislators, 

  

I'm saddened and embarrassed as a 5th generation Oregonian that this Nazi-like killing spree of our 
native coyotes is happening in my home state OREGON!!! 

It incites killing sprees and violence with our younger population. I'm sure the ODFWL, predominately 
white middle-aged men who LOVE TO KILL, are supportive of it. SHAME ON THEM! 

Fun event? Pure evil! Encouraging violence and suffering for our native animals. Killers just like the ones 
who killed off our native Indians. Disgusting. 

It's wrong, non-environmental, cruelty beyond words!  STOP this barbarism ASAP! 

  

Thank you. 

  

Sincerely and Sadly, 

  

Paige Powell 

--  
Paige Powell 
New Email: paigepoepowell@gmail.com 
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